
 

January 29, 2024 
 
 
Residents/Property Owners 
 
Dear Neighbour: 
 
Re: NOTICE OF ST. ANNE CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION AND FENCING 

REMOVAL  
   
The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) has received funding to rebuild the existing St. 
Anne Catholic Elementary School (CES).  The contractor is currently mobilized onsite and demolition of 
the existing building is imminent.  Part of the demolition includes removal of the existing fence that 
surrounds the property.  Once the existing fence is removed, a temporary construction fence will be 
installed.  A new permanent 1.8 m (6 ft) black chain link fence will be installed near the end of project 
completion. 
 
Fence removal will take place on Monday February 26.  NO LATER THAN FEBRUARY 25, any objects 
currently leaning on the existing fence MUST be removed or relocated so they are not damaged during 
the fence removal process.  DPCDSB and its contractor will not be held responsible if damage occurs to 
items not removed or relocated. 
 
Please note that DPCDSB will only be removing fencing on DPCDSB property.  The existing fences along 
the driveway entrance from Vodden Street circled below are located on private property and will remain.  
Any existing wooden fences leaning on the chain link fence will also not be removed or repaired. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Please note that all Community Information Bulletins regarding the St. Anne Catholic Elementary School 
reconstruction project can be found on the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board’s website, 
dpcdsb.org, in the About Us section under Planning and Operations. 

https://www.dpcdsb.org/
https://www.dpcdsb.org/about-us
https://www.dpcdsb.org/about-us/planning-operations
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